From: Rosalia Chiu [mailto:rosaliachiu@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2005 12:30 PM

To: pete fajkowski

Subject: sorry can't make it to the seminar

Pete:

Thanks for the great job on Bill Stone's loan. I have told a lot of friends about you.
Rosalia

470-6978

Rosalia N. Chiu, Keller Williams Realty



